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May 17, 2013 
 

 
BY COURIER & RESS 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

  
Re: Board File No. EB-2013-0147 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. – 2014 Cost of Service Application  
  

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On May 17, 2013, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) filed its Cost of Service 
application for rates effective January 1, 2014 under 3rd Generation IRM. 

 
In the discussion of Historical PILS in the filing (Exhibit 4, Tab 8, Schedule 2), KWHI 

noted that it had filed its 2012 PILS filing in early May 2013 and that a Notice of Assessment yet 
from the Ontario Ministry of Finance. 

 
KWHI received its Notice of Assessment (NOA) for 2012 PILS on May 17, 2013 and has 

attached a copy of the NOA with this letter. 
 
KWHI’s submission, which has been previously electronically filed through the 

Board’s web portal, consists of two (2) hard copies.   
    
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
  Original Signed By: 
 
       Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA   

      Vice-President Finance 
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